
 

Trinity Academy St Peter’s 
“Believe you can. Strive for excellence. Stand proud.” 

School Newsletter 
30 June 2023 

Term dates 

2022/2023 

Closes: 21 July 2023 

2023/2024 

Closed: Inset Day 1 September 
2023 

Opens: 4 September 2023 

Closes: 20 October 2023 

Closed: Inset Day 6 November 
2023 

Opens: 7 November 2023 

Closes: 22 December 2023 

Closed: Inset Day 8 January 
2024 

Opens: 9 January 2024 

Closes: 9 February 2024 

Opens: 19 February 2024 

Closes: 28 March 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 8 April 2024 

Opens: 9 April 2024 

Closed: May Day 6 May 2024 

Closes: 24 May 2024 

Opens: 3 June 2024 

Closes: 19 July 2024 

Closed: Inset Day 22 July 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

    W/C  26/06/23 

1st Adams class 100% 

 2nd Hawking class 

97.46% 

3rd Brontë class 95.50% 

4th Attenborough class 

91.67% 

5th Moore class 89.67% 

Well done Adams 

Class! 

Parents should call the 
office on 01422 831971 to 
report a pupil absent. This 
should be done on the 1st 

day of absence and all 
subsequent days. 

Trinity Academy  

St Peter’s Awards 

 

Reception - Addison E - for working really hard this week to stay 
focused on a task for longer periods of time. She even wrote two 
sentences with Mrs Taylor! She used her Fred Fingers to spell all 
the words independently. We are so proud! 

Year 1 - Izzy W - for working hard in reading, specifically on her 
speedy reading and fluency.   

Year 2 - Hadley R - for having a good understanding of o'clock 
times during maths. He's been able to explain what activities 
would be happening at certain o'clock times throughout the day.   

Year 3 - Jack P - for being an all-round superstar! He is such a 
considerate and caring classmate, who always goes out of his 
way to help others. His behaviour and attitude on our school trip 
was exemplary. All the adults at the Yorkshire Sculpture Park 
were very impressed. Well done!   

Year 4 - Max P - for always reflecting, improving and giving his 
best effort in his learning in every lesson. An excellent role 
model.  

Year 5 - Lily-Rose S - for trying really hard in maths. 

Year 6 - Sam O - for being so enthusiastic when doing map work 
in Geography. 

 

Trinity Academy St. Peter’s 

St Peter’s Avenue, Sowerby 
Bridge, Halifax, HX6 1HB 

PE Days  

Monday AM - Adams class 

Monday PM - Brontë class 

Swimming 

Tuesday PM - Attenborough 

class 

Wednesday PM - Hawking 

class (3) 

Friday PM - Moore class 

Friday PM - Hawking class (4) 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org                                                                        
Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Moore Class 

1st - Macy H 

2nd - Hope F 

3rd - Poppy GB 

Hawking Class 

1st - Theron T / Jayden S 

2nd - Finn B / Dylan W 

3rd - Jacob B/ / Mia F 

Brontë Class 

1st - Ebony S 

2nd - Charlotte W 

3rd - JJ R 

Adams Class 

1st - Katie B 

2nd - Declan S 

3rd - Summer C 



  

  

 

  

Other news and reminders this week 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

A Trip to Ryburn 

Some of Y6 children were invited to Ryburn for a transition workshop session on Tuesday.  

They completed lots of team building activities in the session and learned different ways in which to work 
together effectively. They had to team up with another school to build a structure from spaghetti and 
marshmallows, and they also had to talk their team mates through making a drawing when only one of 
them had a visual of it. They demonstrated their communication and listening skills brilliantly. 

Well done to Katie B, Mia-Marie D, Luishon H, Ethan M, Kayden S and Maddison W for representing TASP so well! 

Yorkshire Sculpture Park 

Last Friday Hawking class took a trip to Yorkshire Sculpture Park. This trip was to 
celebrate and consolidate their learning on various artists/sculptors and materials. 

The children took part in a sculpture workshop during the day. They made their 
own clay sculptures and then they worked in teams to make their very own giant 
sculpture. They had to pick from 2 cards; 1 had an emotion and 1 had an animal. 
They then had to build this sculpture in their teams. We had everything from a 
scared dragon to a sad fox, and a safe dinosaur to a calm kraken. 

The children behaved impeccably, and had so much fun looking around the park at 
all of the different sculptures. The lead artist couldn’t believe how knowledgeable 
our children were about different artists like Barbara Hepworth - she was very 
impressed! 

Here is what some of the children had to say about their trip: 

“I loved making the sculptures out of clay.” - Orla T 

“We made sculptures out of different materials. We made a scared dragon.” - Jack P 

“It was super fun. Thank you to the teachers for taking us!” - Ellie-Mae F 

“My clay sculpture was a needle that looked like it was stitching the world. I 
definitely would like to go again!” - Kenley D 

“The trip was awesome!” - Brooklynn-Layla D 

Reception Dress Up Day 

On Tuesday 4 July, our Reception children are invited to come to school dressed up in the theme “What do you want to be 
when you grow up?”. From a police officer to a soldier and a nurse to a teacher, the possibilities are endless!  

Don’t worry if you don’t have a costume, Miss. Kitson has lots of dress up items in the classroom that your child can use for 
the day. 

During the day Miss. Kitson will also be holding a teddy bears picnic. Children are welcome to bring their 
favourite teddy to join us for the picnic. Please send these in with your child on the day. 

We will also be welcoming our new Reception starters into class for the afternoon. 

We look forward to seeing what your children would like to be when they grow up! 

Stay and Play - Reception 

Wednesday saw some of our Reception class parents/carers join us for a stay 
and play session. 

The children had so much fun showing their families what they do in 
Reception and how they learn. They enjoyed lots of activities such as painting, 

building, playing in the role play area and building dens outside. 



 

 

  

Other news and reminders this week 

 

Visit our website for further information: https://stpeters.trinitymat.org         

Also check out our Facebook and Twitter pages for continuous updates.  

Thank you, Mr. Brown and the St Peter’s team. 

Key Dates 

• 4 July - Y3/4 Unihoc Event @RVHS, 9:15am - 10:15am 

• 4 July - Reception & New Starters Teddy Bears Picnic 
and Dress Up Day 

• 7 July - Y6 Trinity Academy Grammar Transition Day 

• 8 July - TASP Summer Fair 11am - 1:30pm 

• 11 July - Outdoor Athletics RVHS, 9am - 11:30am 

• 11 July - KS2 Virtual Author Visit 

• 11 July - Parents Phonics Workshop 3:30pm - 4pm 

• 12 July - Y1/2 Trip to Magna Science Adventure Centre 

• 12 July - CMT Music Assembly 11am - 11:45am 

• 14 July - TASP Transition Day (whole school) 

• 14 July - Y6 Ryburn Transition Day 

• 14 July - Y6 Calder Learning Trust Transition Day 

• 18 July - Sports Day from 9:30am onwards 

• 19 July - End of Year Church Service 2pm, Sowerby St 
Peter’s Church 

• 19 July - Y6 Leavers Performance Follows Church 
Service 

• 20 July - Reception End of Year Service 2:30pm - 
3:15pm 

After School Clubs 

• Girls All Sports Club - Mondays 3:20pm—4:20pm 

• Choir - Thursday 3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 

• Y5/6 Eco-Club  - Thursday 3:20pm—4:20pm 

• Football Club with Halifax Town - Friday 
3:20pm—4:20pm (KS2) 

 

 

Reminder 

School Dinners - Week 3 w/c 3 July  

Teachers’ Strike  

At TASP, we remain committed to providing a safe and 

productive learning environment for all children. 

TASP will remain OPEN to all pupils on 

Wednesday 5 July and Friday 7 July 2023. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

School Council Shout Outs 

This term, our School Council are focusing on ‘What makes a 
good learner?’. They have identified some fellow pupils who 
deserve a shout out this week. They are: 

• Oscar TH — Year 1 

• Cole S — Year 2 

• Elijah F — Year 3 

• Dylan W — Year 4 

• Jack M — Year 5 

 

FINAL DATES - After School Clubs 

Going forward for the last few weeks of term, only a limited 

number of clubs will continue to run. 

Girls All Sports Club will have its final session on Monday 3 

July. 

Drama Club has now FINISHED for this academic year. 

Achieve Club has now FINISHED for this academic year. 

Choir will have its final session on Thursday 13 July. 

HTFC Football Club will have its 

last session on Friday 14 July. 

Eco Club will run as normal 

until the end of term. 

Outstanding Balances 

Please can you ensure that if you have any outstanding 

balances for School Dinners, Breakfast Club, After School 

Club or any Trips, that you try and pay these in full before the 

end of the school year. Failure to do so may result in any 

services being withdrawn. 

Payment can be made via the My Child at School app or in 

cash. 

If you need to discuss this, please speak to 

Mrs. Riley in the school office. 


